
Dequindre Road Cleanup 
October 1, 2022 

8:00 am at Clubhouse 
  

Need work hours??  Saturday, October 1st at 8:00am. at the 
clubhouse.  It’s that time of the year again to fulfill our 2nd of two annual 
commitments to Shelby Township and Oakland County to cleanup 
Dequindre Road.  We have to clean both sides of Dequindre from Avon to 
Hamlin Roads. This will enable the DSC to continue to have road adoption 
signs posted on Dequindre.   
Signup sheets will be in the clubhouse and the office or you can signup by 
phone at 586-739-3500.  
We’re looking for our members to step forward to handle this civic duty for 
our club.  See you then.  This will be our second cleanup of 2022. 
  
 
Yours in Conservation, 
Dave Duey 

 


